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Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

550 Capitol Street NE, Suite 215 

P.O. Box 2148 

Salem, OR   97308-2148 

 

 RE: Docket No. UM-1522 – In the Matter of Virgin Mobile USA, L.P. Petition for Limited 

Designation as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier  

 

Dear Oregon Public Utilities Commission Staff: 

 

Pursuant to the requirements included in the Commission’s Order No. 12015, Paragraph 25 of Appendix 

A, issued on January 23, 2012, in Docket Number UM 1522, Virgin Mobile USA, L.P. hereby provides 30-

day prior notification to the Oregon Public Utility Commission of its intention to make enhancements to 

two of the Assurance Wireless planned Lifeline offers in Oregon.   

 

Because Virgin Mobile considers these planned offer changes (prior to the effective date of the official 

launch of Assurance Wireless Service in Oregon) to constitute highly confidential, proprietary 

business information that would greatly benefit competitors in preparing to match or better these 

revised offers before they become effective, Virgin Mobile is submitting herewith under confidential seal 

and pursuant to the Commission’s rules one copy of a chart that summarizes the upcoming 

enhancements and new offer.  Accordingly, pursuant to Oregon Administrative Rule 860-001-0070 and 

Oregon Revised Statutes:  192.502(4), 192.501(2), 756.040 and 756.060, Sprint requests confidential 

treatment of the attachment hereto. 

 

Virgin Mobile is looking forward to offering these enhanced and new offerings to Oregon consumers, as 

discussed with Commission Staff last week, following the upcoming launch of Assurance Wireless Lifeline 

services in Oregon.   
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Additionally, we appreciate Staff’s collaborative efforts with finalizing service offering and verification 
matters leading up to and following the launch of Virgin Mobile’s Assurance Wireless Lifeline service 
offerings.  If you have any questions regarding this notification, please feel free to contact me.  I can be 
reached via email at:  Kristin.l.jacobson@sprint.com or via telephone at:  707-816-7583. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
/s/ Kristin L. Jacobson 
 

Kristin Jacobson 

 

Confidential Attachment 

 

cc: Ms. Elaine Divelbliss, Esq. 

 Mr. Jon Cray, Oregon PUC 

 Ms. Kay Marinos, Oregon PUC 
 


